
ICC case November 2022 

1. A mail was received from one of our students of the Zoology department about a 

student of the Physics department on 16.11.2022. 

2. A meeting was called on 18.11.2022 to discuss the issue. The meeting was presided 

over by the Vice Principal and the issue was successfully resolved. 
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